
Friends of King George V and
Scotland Yard Parks need you

The Friends of King George V and
Scotland Yard Parks admit they have
been quiet of late, but they are
looking  to  regroup  by  holding  an
AGM.
This will be held at Broughton St Mary’s Parish Church at 7pm
on 23 April.

There  will  be  at  least  six  committee  positions  open  for
helpers, including the Chair and Secretary. For more details
please email parkagm2025@gmail.com

The group is keen to hear from anyone with online skills and
would like the new committee to reflect the demographic of
people who use the park on a regular basis. Also if you have
space to store our gardening tools we would love to hear from
you.

Everyone is invited to watch out for posters nearer the time,
with a link to the event.
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